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August 18, 2020 
To:  School Board Members 
From: Ross Short, Director, CTE 
Re: Running Start Agreement with Bellingham Technical College 
 
Attached is a copy of the Running Start Agreement between Bellingham Technical 
College and the Stanwood-Camano School District. This is an on-going contract 
which benefits our students in their career and postsecondary endeavors. I 
submit this contract for your approval and signature. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
That the School Board of Directors approve the Running Start Agreement with 
Bellingham Technical College for 2020-2021. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 










